
Dear Professor, 
 
You are invited to the Zoom webinar Teaching pronunciation through listening – global 
communication 
When: Apr 11, 2024 03:00 PM (Rome Time) 
 
Listening is a key skill for communicating successfully in a global world. In this practical session, 
Ethan Mansur will show us how a variety of low/no prep pronunciation activities, related in 
particular to word recognition and connected speech, can help students better cope with the kind 
of fast, natural English they will hear outside of the classroom. 
 
Here you can register for the webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_N6h2PxuGTcaHRSuwqrRedQ 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 
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